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Kwik Trip Fundraising

On behalf of the Kaukauna Quarterback Club, we would like to take this opportunity to let you know another way that can be so easy and raises a good portion of funds for the football program. Again, all money raised goes back to the kids and the program. This one will seem seamless and you are giving back buy getting. Just a little extra effort can help the program go a long way😊 

All year round we have Kwik Trip cards for purchase. By purchasing cards, 10% of the funds purchased comes back to KQBC program. 

Cards can be purchased in several denominations starting at $10-$100.  The holiday season is right around the corner and Kwik Trip makes a great gift for any friends, family and businesses.  Also, just your weekly trips for gas can make a difference. We promise to make it as convenient as possible and have a few places along the way to purchase cards. 


Cards can be purchased by the following ways:
· Monthly Meeting which is held the second Wednesday of the month at Cash & Swillies.
· Wednesdays from 2-7 at Tommy G’s in Kaukauna 
· Thursdays from 7-9 at Tommy G’s in Kaukauna 
· Make arrangements with Deneen Shiffert (920 843-1624) or Heather Steineke (920 427 1447)
· Any questions please contact us at kqbc01@gmail.com


The Kaukauna Quarterback Club is a non-profit organization and supports the high school and the youth Raider football programs. Your past contributions have allowed us to provide the following:
	Helmets Shoulder pads and Jerseys 
	Coaching staff headset for communications
	High School student player scholarship
	Practice equipment

Sincerely, 
THE KAUKAUNA QUARTERBACK CLUB FOOTBALL FUNDRAISER COMMITTEE

Lisa Natrop, Co-President, Jane Eiting, Co-President
Deneen Shiffert Co-Vice President, Heather Steineke Co-Vice President
[bookmark: _GoBack]Amy Bartel, Treasurer
Michelle Seefeldt, Secretary
Bob Wurdinger Chairmen, Rick Balck Chairmen
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